
May 8, 2013 
 
 
TO: Transportation Commission Members 
 
 
RE: Notice of Meeting Cancellation  
 
 
This notice is to advise you that the Transportation Commission meeting, 
scheduled for Wednesday, May 22, 2013, has been cancelled. 
 
The next scheduled meeting is a Special Meeting on: 
 
 Date:  Wednesday, June 26, 2013 
  
 Time: 7:00 p.m. 
 
 Place: City Council Chambers, 2263 Santa Clara Avenue 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Gail Payne at (510) 747-7948. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Matthew T. Naclerio 
Public Works Director 
 
 
Gail Payne 
Transportation Coordinator 
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